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CECONY – September 2023 Electric BPP Charges  

We are aware that the September RAIS BPP invoices were sent out with an incorrect “previous 

balance.”   Please note that this was only a display issue that did not affect the 820 EDI file or the ACH 

payment that you received this month.  We have identified the root cause of the problem and will 

implement a fix before the next BPP invoice is generated in RAIS. 

 

Thank you,  
 
Retail Choice Operations  

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  

www.coned.com 

 

Contact Us 

If you have any questions or comments, please visit our ESCO website or email 

RetailAccess@coned.com. 
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